
3. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE

3.1 Draft Financial Plan

The Board received the information and decided to hold a special meeting on 16 May 2002 at
4.00pm to prepare a submission on the Draft Financial Plan.

The Board decided not to change the start time of the 3 July Board meeting to a later time.

3.2 Discretionary Fund

The Board received the information.

3.3 Community Events and Special Days Fund

The Board received the information.

3.4 Community Response Fund

The Board received the information.

3.5 Report of Seminar Meeting

The Board received the information.

3.6 Linwood Avenue Bulbs

The Board received the information and decided to transfer the allocation of $5,000 for bulbs in
Linwood Avenue to Fitzgerald Avenue.

3.7 Environment Canterbury “Looking Ahead 2002-2011”

The Board received the information and decided to refer this to the Environment Committee to
make a submission on the plan.

3.9 Bus Stop Petitions

The Board decided to receive the information and seek a report from the City Streets Unit on
the installation of a new bus stop on either side of Linwood Avenue between Hargood Street and
Linwood Park.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


